
 

 

 

Pathway to the Future 
Thank you for your interest in purchasing a stepping stone in honor of Audubon Greenwich’s 

75th anniversary. Your contribution will go directly to supporting Audubon Greenwich’s 

conservation and education programs. 

The stepping stone is a roughly 24X24 inch 

granite stone – each one with a unique shape and 

color – that will be embedded in the overlook 

area above the Nature Play Trail and at the end of 

the Pathway to the Future (in the image to the 

right, it is the area just in front of the split rail 

fence). 

To purchase a stepping stone, please make your 

contribution of $10,000 by check payable to 

Audubon Greenwich or fill out your credit card 

information below. For other forms of payment, 

please contact Michelle Frankel at 203-930-1350. 

Donations are tax-deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. 

Name:                

Address:                  

Phone:       

Email:   

 

Text for engraving (max 8 lines, 25 characters/line): 

 

 

 

 

Please mail this form to: Audubon Greenwich, 613 Riversville Road, Greenwich, CT 06831
               

Please charge my gift of $10,000 to: 

 Master Card     Visa     American Express 

 Card #      

 Expiration Date     

 Signature     

 


